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July 2024 

 

 

Subject: Inquiry Regarding Street Name "Ramscliff" 

 

Dear Parishioner,  

 

The Parish Council was asked to investigate the street name “Ramscliff.” 

It’s clear that there has been some confusion regarding the spelling, 

especially with Google’s incorrect representation. 

 

The Parish Council worked with North West Leicestershire District Council 

and Leicestershire County Council to find the answer.  

After a thorough research which included checking various official 

sources such as the Local Land and Property Gazetteer, Royal Mail’s 

Postcode Address Finder, the Planning Portal, and the Electoral Register, 

it seems that the correct spelling should indeed be “Ramscliff” without 

the additional ‘e’ at the end.  

 

The biggest issue is found on google. The easiest solution is to contact 

Google and any other companies spelling ‘Ramscliff’ incorrectly and 

request the correction of the street name spelling. 

 

The recent Local Plan documents which spelt Ramscliff with an e has 

been amended.  

 

Following this the Parish Council feel they can do no more.  

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Oakthorpe, Donisthorpe & Acresford Parish Council  
 


